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IMAGING & SENSING TECHNOLOGY 300 Westingnouse cweie

Horseheads NY 14845
(607) 796 4400
F AX (607) 796 4579

Nowmber 20,1997

Keith D. Brown
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King ofINussia, PA 19406-1415

rc: Imaging and Sensing Technology Corporation (IST)
Confuuutary Action Letter
CAL No.1-97-025

Dear Mr. Brown:

As required by the Confmuatory Action Ixtter dated September 26,1997, enclosed is the annual
audit for 1997. This audit was performed by our consultant,'Ihomas McGilT, CHP.

IST will proceed to implement, through the Radiation Safety Conunittee, those suggestions that
we feel are necessary to improw the Radiation Protection Program.

The remaining issues of the Confirmatory Action letter are essentially completed and will be
submitted to you shortly.

Very truly yours,

/WWY
1homas M. Mik..
Radiation Safet, ufficer

cc: L Binetti, IST prLT3
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